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Baltimore County Council Proposes Map Amendment to Bill 55-25 

Towson, MD – Members of the Baltimore County Council announced today they have 
proposed an amendment to the Council’s redistricting legislation in Bill 55-25. 

On August 4, 2025, the County Council introduced Bill 55-25 to redistrict the current seven 
Council districts into nine, following approval of the 2024 ballot question expanding the County 
Council from seven to nine districts, the submission of recommendations from the 2025 Redistricting 
Commission, and the Council’s Public Hearing on Redistricting on July 8, 2025.  

As many west-side advocates requested at the Council’s July 8th Public Hearing, Bill 55-25 and 
its proposed map established two strong, majority-African American districts centered around the 
Woodlawn and Randallstown communities, respectively.  The map also unified Essex, Middle River, 
and the waterfront communities in one district.  

Since the introduction of Bill 55-25, the Council has heard from many residents that wish to see 
a third majority-minority district on the west-side, as recommended by the 2025 Redistricting 
Commission.  The Council has also heard from residents on the east-side that wish to maintain the 
Essex-Middle River waterfront district.  Accordingly, the proposed map amendment submitted by 
Councilman Izzy Patoka and Council Chairman Mike Ertel establishes a third majority-minority 
district (also known as a “BIPOC” district) on the County’s West Side.  This new district has a Black 
Voting Age Population of 45.21% and a white Voting Age Population of 43.99%.  In addition, the 
proposed map amendment maintains two strong, majority-African American districts that have 55.12% 
and 55.03% Black Voting Age Populations, respectively.  

The Council will receive public comment on Bill 55-25 and the proposed map amendment at 
the Council’s Work Session this afternoon at 4:00 p.m.  The public may also submit written testimony 
to the County Council at any time via e-mail at countycouncil@baltimorecountymd.gov.  Final 
adoption of the County Council’s redistricting plan is currently scheduled during the Legislative 
Session on September 15, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.   

          To assist the public, the County Council’s proposed map is also 
available in an interactive version.  To view the interactive map, scan the 
QR Code on this page or visit this website. 
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/d02f1f6ff47a4e3c9366a927fb901a73 

All information regarding the 2025 Baltimore County councilmanic redistricting process may 
be found at https://countycouncil.baltimorecountymd.gov/redistricting/.  For any other information, 
please visit the Council’s website or contact the County Council at 410-887-3196. 
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